
To the men and women of the 68th Legislature.

Thank you so much for all the hard work you have been doing this year to 
represent the people of North Dakota.

I understand you will be voting on SB2360 on February 14, 2023. Please vote yes 
on this bill to protect the young citizens of our state from the evil of 
pornography and those that promote it. We need to be the gatekeepers for the 
most important thing in our society....yours and my children. A yes would ammend
the current ND Century code with these proposed changes. 

Thank you so much for hearing my voice. 


